
Please make your 
venue more accessible 

Today our visit to your venue was disappointing because you don’t 

have a Changing Places® bathroom which meets our family's needs. 

Everyone needs to use the loo when they’re out and about, but 

some people, with profound disability or complex needs, can’t use 

standard disability toilets. They require special equipment that’s 

only found in a Changing Places® bathroom, such as adult-sized 

changing tables and ceiling hoists. 

Without a Changing Places® bathroom, these people – and their 

families or caregivers – simply have to stay at home, have to leave 

early, or have to make do with conditions that are undignified, 

unsanitary, and unsafe. 

This is an opportunity for you to be a leader in accessibility and 

cater for all members of the public.  

Please contact Changing Places NZ to learn how you can make your 

venue more inclusive for families like mine. 

 Website: www.changingplaces.org.nz 

 Facebook: ChangingPlacesNewZealand 

 Email: info@changingplaces.org.nz 

 Telephone: 021 141 9005 

My contact details: 

We hope you value our 

customer feedback 


